
February 10, 1938 
 
Mr. Howard Buffett 
Buffet and Company 
Omaha National Bank Building 
Omaha, Nebraska 
 
Dear Mr. Buffett: 
 
Thank you for you letter of February 3 in which you comment on my recent 
speeches in the city of Chicago. 
 
I am appreciative of your expressions of interest and cooperation in the problems 
which face the Commission and the securities business. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
William O. Douglas 
Chairman 
 
 


